
Parent 
Newsletter

Friday 13 December 2024

Message from Mr Gunchala

Dear parents / carers,

As we approach the final week of term, I would like to say a massive ‘THANK YOU’ to all 
parents who have helped to make this term a success for your children. 

Everyday, I speak with parents about specific things, including their child’s SEND needs, 
behaviour, a particular success they’ve experienced, how they are enjoying school, 
attendance, any support they need and so much more. A close, positive relationship 
between adults at school and home is proven to have a positive influence on children’s 
progress, and I can see this in practice daily. It makes me very proud as Head of School 
and I know that your children are benefitting greatly from this collaboration.

It was great to see so many children and parents at the Christmas Fayre on Wednesday. 
The school staff, led by the wonderful Ms Rehmi, put so much effort into making sure 
your children had a brilliant experience, with a variety of stalls, bouncy castle, face-
painting, hot food, football and the magical Santa’s Grotto! The children are in for a 
treat next week with a variety of festive events:

Monday: Times Tables shoot-out

Tuesday: Morning: Class 1A parent meetings

Wed:  Christmas Jumper Day (no large logos, football kits, etc please)

  10.45am: Nursery Christmas Concert (nursery parents invited)

  9am: Rec and Y2 Nativity performance (Rec and Y2 parents invited)

  2pm: Rec and Y2 Nativity performance (Rec and Y2 parents invited)

Thursday: 2.30pm: Year 1 singalong (Y1 parents invited)

Friday: End of Term Awards (parents of award-winners invited)

  In-class Christmas parties. School ends at 3.15pm as normal.
 Children to bring in snacks for themselves (no nuts please)

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mr Gunchala
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STARS OF THE WEEK

Nur: Nimra 
RAL: Laiba 
RS: Elisa 
1D: Ahnaf
1A: Anjum
2R: Ibrahim
2K: Hibah
3S: Abdullahi

3B: Aamna
4HK: Musa
4N: Safa
5S: Ahmad
5A: Ayesha
6D: Aaminah
6A: Faizan
6W: Roida



Pupil Attendance
With illness bugs rife at the moment, please 
ensure you are doing all you can to keep your 
children safe and healthy. If you would like any 
guidance, please contact the school, your local 
pharmacy or GP.

Well done to Class 1A for winning the 
attendance trophy for this week!

1D: 89%
1A: 99%
2R: 96%
2K: 85%
3S: 92%
3B: 96%

4HK: 87%
4N: 92%
5S: 96%
5A: 93%
6D: 96%
6A: 87%



Conway Crew!
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0121 675 0622

https://www.conway.bham.sch.uk

officeemail@conway.create.org.uk
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